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Q&A # 2 

 

Date: June 18, 2015 

 

Project: Feasibility Study- Biomethanization Project 

____________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Bidders must make sure that their bids are based on the latest version of the tender documents published and 

take into consideration the following amendments and information, including any information provided on 

amendments or Q&As previously published for this project. 

Bidders that do not comply with this requirement will be discarded. 

____________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Question 3: We have noticed the presence of a representative from DGH Engineering at the site visit. Our 

understanding is that they have the intention to submit a proposal in answer to your RFP. Looking 

at Bio-Terre website, we have noticed that they are in partnership with DGH Engineering. Do you 

see a conflict of interest in this situation? 

Answer 3:  Departments must ensure that adequate management controls are in place to protect the 

integrity of the bidding process. In the event that DGH Engineering would be in conflict of 

interest in the delivery of the required services, AAFC would not be able to accept their 

proposal. 

___________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

All other conditions and requirements remain unchanged 

 


